
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Interested Student,  
 
I am excited about your interest and dedication in forming a new social fraternity or sorority on campus. This packet will 
inform you of the University’s expansion policy to form Greek-letter organizations at Moravian University. This policy has 
been endorsed and approved by the Executive Vice President for University Life & Dean of Students, as well as the Moravian 
University Greek Council.  
 
The packet consists of two separate documents.  

1. The University’s Expansion Policy which summarizes the process toward 





 
 
Interfraternity Expansion Procedure  
 
Interested groups who have been approved by GLEC to form an organization under the umbrella group of the North-American 
Inter-Fraternity Conference (NIC) are expected to participate in the following: 

• Consult with the Associate Dean of Students who will work with NIC to contact all organizations interested in 
expansion and request appropriate materials and a formal request of interest from those inter/national organizations. 

• After all requests and supporting materials have been submitted, GLEC will select 3-5 finalists to present to the 
University community. The Associate Dean of Students will provide details regarding what the presentation must 


